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 MEETING NOTICE AND AGENDA 
Whitley County Redevelopment Commission 

FEBRUARY 11, 2025 

8:00 A.M. 

Whitley County Government Center 
Commissioner Meeting Room 
220 West Van Buren Street 
Columbia City, Indiana 

View the meeting livestream: youtube.com/@whitleycountygovernment 
 

CALL TO ORDER / ROLL CALL 

REGULAR BUSINESS 

1. Broadband status update 

2. Farm lease for Niedermeyer property 

3. Project updates, as needed 

Project Freedom—property disposition 

600 East-Yellow River connection 

100 South reconstruction/paving 

B. Schrader 

Rogers Market 

Larwill 

US 30 

Business tours 

MISCELLANEOUS MATTERS 

CLAIMS 

PREVIOUS MEETING MINUTES 

January 14, 2025 

ADJOURN 

Next regular meeting: February 25, 2025 

 

REDEVELOPMENT 
COMMISSION MEMBERS 

Theresa Baysinger 
Frank Kessler 
Jon Myers 
Michael Schrader 
Kim Wheeler 
Jill Western (non-voting) 
Tiffany Deakins (non-voting) 

ADA ACCOMMODATIONS 

If you need assistance or 
reasonable accommodations in 
participating in the meeting, 
please contact the Planning & 
Building Department at: 

(260) 248-3112  
wcplanning@whitleygov.com 

We ask that your request be 
provided a minimum of two (2) 
business days before the 
scheduled meeting; if a request 
is made later than that, we will 
make a good faith effort to 
accommodate your request.  

CHANGES TO AGENDA 

This agenda may be subject to 
change without notice. Open 
Door Law does not prohibit a 
public agency from changing or 
adding to its agenda during a 
meeting. 
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